
Wednesday 1st May 2019 

 

YR3 Athletics 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Year 3 have been given the exciting opportunity to go up to Dorchester Middle School on Wednesday 8th May from 

9.30-11.30am to experience an Athletics Festival alongside other Dorchester schools.  

 

Children will be walking up from school when they arrive on the morning.  

 

We ask parents to ensure an extra drink and snack are packed on this day. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Gibson 

Sport coordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 



 

 

 

 

 
  

 


